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Tuesday 4th May 2021 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Year 6 will be completing their SATs during the week beginning the 10th May. We are trying to make the 
end of their year as ‘normal’ as possible for them. From Monday – Thursday we will be providing a special 
breakfast for the children when they arrive at school, before they take a test. Due to the tests this year 
being internal, the breakfast will run during school hours from 8:40am onwards. 
 
The children have requested the following menu: 
 
Monday  croissants/pain au chocolate 
Tuesday  pancakes (lemon and sugar or chocolate spread) 
Wednesday  waffles (lemon and sugar or chocolate spread) 
Thursday  sausage sandwiches  
 
If you have any concerns about these requests for your child, please do let me know.  
 
As a celebration for the children completing their SATs, St David’s class are hoping to go on a trip to 
Woodchester Mansion on Friday 14th May. In the morning, we are intending to walk from school to 
Woodchester Mansion Play Trail and spend our day around the mansion grounds. For those of you who 
have not visited the site before, at the woodland Play Trail we’ll expect to find wobble beams, stepping logs, 
a see-saw, wooden hop-scotch, balance bridges, rope swings and of course a climbing frame or two.  
 
Please could you send your child into school that day with a picnic lunch. The children will need to carry 
this on our walk so a backpack is most advisable.  
 
The children will be able to wear their PE clothes for this day trip. We are intending to go no matter what 
the weather so please make sure that your child comes prepared (i.e. with waterproofs). Sensible foot wear 
is essential! They will also need to bring with them a bottle of water, hand sanitiser and sun cream/hat if 
hot. 
 
Finally, after contacting the Mansion they have informed me that they have recently partnered with a 
fabulous charity to run their own onsite café. If you would like to send your child with some money (a 
maximum of £5 for a hot chocolate, snack or other refreshment from the café) then please do. The children 
will be responsible for this themselves.  
 
Kindest regards, 
Miss Crisp 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________________________________________________   Year 6 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip on Friday 14th May                        Y  /  N 
 
Parent/Carer: _________________________________ 
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